J. C. MORROW

LAND BANK BUILDING

KANSAS CITY, MO.

December 18, 1944

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

My dear Phog:

JCM.EJ

I was out of town last week and consequently could not attend the basketball game on Tuesday night. However, I appreciate your letter of the 11th, offering some tickets for that game.

I was sorry not to be there and more sorry not to see you.

Wishing the Allen family A Very Merry Christmas and a Peaceful 1945, I am

Sincerely yours,

J. C. Morrow

P.S. Some little time ago I had a letter from Bob Bock saying that he had written you a letter. Unfortunately I threw away the envelope and do not have Bob's letter, and I will appreciate it if you will let me have it.

J.C.M.